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Mr A Malzard 
c/o What do they know 
By email 
 
 
2 October 2013
 
 
Dear Mr Malzard 
 
Thank you for your email of 8 September 2013 where you requested information about 
overcrowding. 
 
The information you requested is below.    
 
Q1 how many tenants on your allocations/waiting list in a 1 bed private rental property 
are overcrowded?  -  11 
Q2 how many tenants on your allocations/waiting list in a 1 bed social housing property 
are overcrowded? -  25 
Q3 how many tenants on your allocations/waiting list in a 2 bed private rental property 
are overcrowded?  -  6  
Q4 how many tenants on your allocations/waiting list in a 2 bed social housing property 
are overcrowded?  -  41 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the 
date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: Mrs 
Janet Jones, ICT Manager, Surrey Heath Borough Council, Surrey Heath House, Knoll 
Road, Camberley, GU15 3HD. janet.jones@surreyheath.gov.uk. 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
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Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Geraldine Sharman 
Information Governance Manager 
 


